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Rebecea Holdemes
Peck School o the A e Dept.
Kenilworth Square East 564

Dear Rebeces,

Thank you again for taking time out of your Tucsday evening to mke that wonderul
preeoiaton oy stdents. vcyone was ainallod it sovs fens and e somit
s 50 useful o chem. There were a lot of pasitive vomments after you lef about the
ideas you had sharcd

Thave grcat hopes far the prescntations in @ couple of weeks! 'l let you know how the
tumed out next time [sce you. Hay Fever in o my calendar for sure.

Best wishes,



